BPC Annual meeting

Planning report

As I mentioned before, we haven't had a councillor leading on planning for the last 12 months so I'm really pleased that Steve will be taking that role going forward. We've reviewed around 36 applications in the last 12 months and taken action on several suspected planning breaches; most of which are still ongoing. Each planning application has been reviewed with biodiversity in mind and we've tried to consider the potential impact on local people and support residents as and when they have brought concerns to us.

Cllr C Turner